
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value Focus for March 
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

               
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you to all the parents, who have helped transport 

their children to the numerous, after school sporting 

activities. We are delighted that so many children are 

representing us at local and county events. At the 

archery event the children were delighted to cheer Mr 

Causebrook, who won Gold in the teachers’ category- 

well done Mr Causebrook..  

Please make sure you have signed up for Parent 

consultations. The office will be pleased to assist you 

with this. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Best Wishes  

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Service 
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House Point Totals 

1074 

 

914 

 

1189 
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23
rd

 March – Grendon Residential Information Evening 

6pm 

24
th

 March – Sponsored Danceathon 

28
th

 March – Y6 Visit to Princethorpe – A Lenten reflection 

 

29
th

 March – “The Easter Story” a reflection performed 

by the school choir at 2.15pm in school hall. 

 

 

 

29
th

 / 30
th

 March – Parents’ Evenings 

30
th

 March – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Y4/5 

31
st 

March - Last day of term 

19
th

 April – School returns for an Easter Celebration Day 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

 

Table Tennis England Success 

.            

The Easter Story- a reflection performed by the School Choir  
a reflection performed by the School Choir 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us on Wednesday 29th March at 

2.15pm in the school hall where the choir 

led by Mrs Smith will take us on a journey 

through Holy week. 

 

Sponsored Danceathon – Friday 24th March 
Please support our our Lenten activities by sending in your sponsor forms 

tomorrow . Your child’s teacher will sign to say how many minutes they 

managed to dance for. This is a fun way for us to show service to others 

in need of help. We are hoping to again raise enough to send a child to 

school in Sierra Leonne ( Educaid) as well as contribute to the House 

Charities. 

 

 

We are delighted to share with you that following a 

successful bid we have been awarded 2 table tennis 

folding tables and bat set. There were 450 

applications so we are thrilled to be successful. 
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